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PDA Peorle Demanding Action




To: The Honorable [Congressperson's Full Name]

From: Constituents of [Congressional District]

December [delivery date], 2015

In December, many of us gather with friends and family to celebrate the year's end and to ring in the New Year. Please join with People Demanding Action as we work to promote peace, reverse or halt unwise policies, and protect the climate as well as American jobs and families. 

Please vote no on the Trans-Pacific Partnership (TPP), the multinational corporate / commercial agreement that would serve special interests while exporting U.S. jobs and hurting our families. Now that the full text has been released, we know that most of the TPP has nothing to do with trade, but would undermine local and state policies, and even federal sovereignty. Under "fast track" Trade Authority, Congress must vote with limited debate and no capacity for amendment. We strongly urge you to vote against the TPP and all other special interest commercial deals. 

During this season of peace, we urge you to support significantly increasing the number of Syrian refugees allowed to come to the U.S., to fully fund U.N. refugee programs, reject calls for military escalation including troop deployments, bombing, arms transfers and imposition of a “no fly zone,” to fully support a ceasefire in Syria, and to promote negotiations with all involved parties, including Russia and Iran, to end the Syrian civil war with a political agreement.

During this time of giving, we urge you to insist on a clean budget deal—i.e. one without "riders." We've learned that planned ideological and special interest riders would gut funding for housing assistance and women's healthcare, interfere with online freedom, and block humanitarian relief for Syrian refugees among other unwise policies. Please vote no on any budget riders. 

During this time of family togetherness, we urge you to help honor hard work by cosponsoring the Pay Workers a Living Wage Act (H.R. 3164) to provide for increases in the Federal minimum wage. Please contact Rep. Keith Ellison's office at (202)-225-4755 to cosponsor.

We urge you to cosponsor H.Res.540, Expressing the sense of the House that the policies of the United States should support a transition to near zero greenhouse gas emissions, 100 percent clean renewable energy, infrastructure modernization, green jobs, full employment, a sustainable economy, fair wages, affordable energy, expanding the middle class, and ending poverty to promote national economic competitiveness and national security and avoiding the adverse impacts of a changing climate. Please contact Rep. Raul Grijalva's office at (202)-225-2435 to cosponsor.
Because many Americans rely on Social Security benefits, and won't receive cost of living adjustments, we urge you to cosponsor the SAVE Benefits Act (H.R. 4144) to provide for a supplementary payment to Social Security beneficiaries, supplemental security income beneficiaries, and recipients of veterans benefits. Please contact Rep. Tammy Duckworth's office at (202)-225-3711 to cosponsor.
We look forward to engaging you on these and other issues in the future.

Sincerely,

[ORGANIZER NAME(S) AND CONTACT INFO: EMAIL AND PHONE NUMBER]

[CHAPTER NAME]

